
IT WAS A HOOT!
O W L  E V E N T  R E C A P
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WE LEARNED ALL
ABOUT OWL
ADAPTATIONS!

See the handout that went
home with your child for
interesting owl facts and key
vocabulary in French and
Spanish!

WE SAW REAL
LIVE OWLS! 
UP CLOSE!

Our friends at Volunteers
for Wildlife brought live
owls and a beautiful
American Kestrel for our
campers to see up close. 

WE MADE OWL
MASKS!

We learned that owls can't
move their eyes in their
head, so our masks mimic
owls' lack of peripheral
vision! The "goggle" feature
forces us to turn our head in
order to see. 

ORLANDO, AN EASTERN SCREECH OWL

COMPARING FEATHERS



OUR OWL FRIENDS

BE AN EARLY OWL!
10% OFF before Dec 15
Midwinter & Spring Break
code: fall10

Nov 8: Party Like It's 1799!
18th-C. cooking class and
trip to Queens County Farm
(French & Spanish)

Nov 11: Dissection Lab: Owls
& Raptors & Prey, Oh My!
Dissect a real owl pellet!
Crafts and games. (French &
Spanish)

Nov 23: Special Holiday
Cooking Camp in a real
commercial kitchen! Make
beautiful holiday recipes to
take home. (Advanced French
only, ages 7–11)

UPCOMING
MINI-CAMPS!
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MARCUS, A GREAT HORNED OWL

AMELIA, AMERICAN KESTREL


